Rob McKenna

ATTORNEY GENERAL OF WASHINGTON

800 Fifth Avenue #2000 « Seattle WA 98104-3188
June 8, 2012

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING & ABC/IL.MI

David Danner

Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Pk. Dr. S.W.

P. O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

RE:  Commission Investigation in the Need to Enhance the Safety of Natural Gas Distribution
Systems, Docket No. UG-120715
Public Counsel’s Comments

Dear Mr. Danner:

Enclosed please find Public Counsel’s Comments in response to the Commission’s Notice of
Opportunity to Comment dated May 18, 2012.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sln/g,erely,
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STEFANIE/JOHNS ON
Regulatory Analyst
Public Counsel Division
(206) 389-3040

Enclosure

cc: Mark Vasconi, UTC Staff (E-mail)




